
 

Year 5 and 6 have had an 

excellent week on maths, 

practising written methods, 

using the inverse, and apply-

ing these to problem solving 

questions. Well done Y5/6. 

After the Remembrance Day assembly in school yesterday, Y5/6 worked 

hard to produce a piece of art with a silhouette of a fallen soldier in the 

middle. The children were quite rightly extremely proud of their work and 

we have displayed this near our Worship Area in Class 4. 


